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In March, I traveled to Flandreau, SD, to visit with some other science teachers who are currently using the table computers in their classroom.  Chester Area School set up the meetings and provided me with a substitute teacher for the afternoon so I was able to visit with some of my colleagues.  The afternoon was spent discussing various software companies, and some of the new technology that will be available to us in the future.  The teachers in Flandreau were using their computers to a greater extent than I was, so it was a wonderful learning experience for me.  I learned several new tablet tips, and many ideas on how to create the optimum learning environment while using tablet computers in the classroom.  We plan to continue these meetings in the future to keep everyone updated on current trends in technology.  Collaboration among educators is an integral part of becoming a better teacher.  Everyone has something to share and we can all learn from what others are doing.  These meetings have provided me with information that has been very helpful to me and my students.
